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Bon Ami(R)

MULTI-PURPOSE CLEANSER

INSTANT "NO RINSE - NO SCRATCH" CLEANSER

CLEANS & DISINFECTS ALL WASHABLE SURFACES

COMMERCIAL

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

GUARANTEE:

N-alkyl (C12 5%, C14 60%, C16 30%, C18 5%)
dimethylbenzyl ammonium chloride................ 0.1%

N-alkyl (C12 50%, C14 30%, C16 17%, C18 3%)
dimethylethylbenzyl ammonium chloride........... 0.1%

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 11687 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

570 g

(R)Can. Trade Mark Reg'd. User

S.C. JOHNSON AND SON, LIMITED,
1 WEBSTER STREET

BRANTFORD, ONT., CANADA N3T 5R1

INDUSTRIAL BON AMI MULTI-PURPOSE CLEANER is especially
formulated to clean-disinfect and deodorize any washable hard
surface with just a quick spray & wipe.

NO MIXING-NO RINSING-CONTAINS NO ABRASIVES-LEAVES ALL OF YOUR



WASHABLE  SURFACES BRIGHT AND SPARKLING CLEAN WITHOUT
SCRATCHING - A perfect "Spot cleaning kit in a can" for
washroom, kitchen, and cleaning all around the building -
especially in motels, hotels, schools, office buildings, etc. 
All surfaces on which this product is to be used that come in
contact with food are to be rinsed with potable water.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with  the directions on the label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

CLEANS & BRIGHTENS:  Toilet bowls, sinks, refrigerators,
counter tops, dispensing units, bath tubs, stoves, doors,
urinals, fixtures, painted & chrome surfaces, porcelain,
vinyl, vitreous enamel, stainless steel, arborvitae, plastic
and ceramic tiles.

DIRECTIONS:  Important - Always hold can as upright as
possible to prevent pressure loss.  Shake can before using. 
Spray foam evenly over surface.  Wipe clean with cloth sponge
or paper towel, turning frequently.  For total disinfection,
let foam work 5 min. before wiping.

For heavily soiled areas or stubborn spots, let foam stay on
surface longer before wiping.

SEE MSDS 124530001

CAUTION:  Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves, or other sources of heat.  Do not
puncture or incinerate container or store at temperatures
above 50EC.  Avoid freezing.  Do not store in food processing
or food storage areas.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes, flush immediately with plenty
of water for 15 to 20 minutes minimum.

WHMIS Classification Exempt - regulated under P.C.P. Act.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not



provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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